
We are already well into November and the sound of Christmas singing can be heard in the classrooms. 

Whilst we still are unable to all come together for Christmas, we hope to share our Christmas joy with you 

by creating a school video once again.  

We are delighted that we will be welcoming Mrs Buckingham as our new Reception teacher, working 

alongside Miss Tonkin. She will begin her new role in January but will be in school, meeting the children 

and getting to know us all during the next few weeks. A huge thank you to our lovely Mrs Holden who has 

held the fort for us while we appointed. Mrs Holden will remain very much part of the school.  
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Newlyn School 
Tel: 01736 363509 

http://www.newlynschool.co.uk/website  or see our Facebook page 

19 November 2021       Autumn 2021 

Our Virtue 
Our virtue this term is responsibility. The children 
will be learning about what it means to be a respon-
sible citizen. They will also be learning about taking 
responsibility for themselves and their learning.  

Cross Country 
 

Some of our children 
from years 4, 5 and 6 
who took part in the 
first Penwith School's 
Cross Country at 
Mount's Bay Academy 
on the 5th November.  
All of them gave it 
their best and achieved     

some good results.  
 

Art around the school 
We are so proud of the quality of 
art work your children are produc-
ing. We look forward to our visit 
from Nottingham University on 
December 2nd when they will be 

looking at art and 
creativity across 
the school. Please make sure you 
have given consent for your chil-
dren to talk to the researcher if you 
are happy to do so.  A huge thank 
you to Mrs Baldwin for the work 
she puts into our displays. 
 
 

Poetry 
We had a go at writing our own Poetry in Year 6, based 
upon Mary Oliver's 'Invitation'. We discussed metaphors 
and powerful description - take a look at Amber's poem. 
 
'Stop! and pause' by Amber 
STOP! and pause 
to see what is in 
front of you. 
Take a breath. 
 
The wild flowers  
cover the dusty dirt 
As if they are a  
carpet full of colour. 
 
The dogs bark 
As if they are 
gunshots from 
the war. 
 
Being alive. 
Stop and appreciate 
your surroundings.  
Stop! Look and listen.  



INSET Days 
Last day of term: Friday 17th December, 1pm 
INSET day: Tuesday 4th January 
First day back: Wednesday 5th January 
 
Last day of summer term: Friday 22nd July 
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Primary School Places  

If your child was born between 1 September 2017 

and 31 August 2018 you will need to apply for a 

school place for September 2022. The deadline 

for applications is 15 January 2022.   

www.cornwall.gov.uk/admissions 

 

Reading 
At Newlyn School, before Lockdown, we 
launched our #10minsadaynewlyn programme 
to encourage all pupils and their families to 
read for ten minutes a day. This was a great 
success and really helped raise reading stand-
ards.  Here is one of our readers, but all can be 
seen on our Facebook page, search 
‘newlynschool’. 

Reminders: 
To report any Covid related information please use this 
dedicated email address: covid@newlyn.cornwall.sch.uk 
  
We would appreciate all parents marking weekly on 
SchoolMoney their child’s menu/pack lunch choice. 
 
Please could we remind all parents to 
walk up the left side of the slope com-
ing onto school premises.  To exit 
please use the left turn halfway down 
the slope to assist with social distanc-
ing. 
 
No mobile phones to be used on the school site 
unless in an emergency in which case please 
come to the office area. 
Thank you for your support. 

Earth’s Green Guardians (EGG)  
 

Earth’s Green Guardi-
ans (EGG) is a local 
charity that helps kids 
joyfully Protect the 
Planet by connecting 
with nature, restoring 
local habitat, and pre-
paring for the Green 
Jobs of the future. Our 
mascot, Pisky Oy, of 
Bluebell Dell, would 
like to share some cool 
tips on how you, your 
family and friends can 
make a difference in 
tackling Climate Change and pollution. Be sure to 
check your school newsletter for Tips From Oy.  
 

If you would like to share something you do to 
help the Earth, let us know at info@earthgg.org.uk  
We might put it in your school newsletter or on 
your school Facebook site! 
 
You can make a difference.  
Here is a link to a survey Egg would like you to 
complete. 
 
https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/Z79H96W 

 

Clubs 
 
Just a reminder that all clubs will finish the week 
ending  26th of November. 

Rotary Christmas boxes  
https://www.rotaryshoebox.org 
 

Thank you to the parents and staff that have kindly 
donated to the Rotary Christmas boxes. Mrs Cander 
(Teaching Assistant) has managed to make up 20 
boxes so far. 

 

Thank you once again for supporting this cause. 

Attendance Matters! 

Congratulations to Year  5 once again 

who achieved 97.8%  

attendance last week. 

Trip for Class 2/3 
As part of their topic, Class 2/3 will be going to 
Lands End Airport on Tuesday 23rd November. 

https://www.facebook.com/hashtag/10minsadaynewlyn?__eep__=6&__cft__%5b0%5d=AZX4RPtnn1WKkMdavJw700oJCZSVwgy-wWbHpo4WB49GoE65xeMBwuN_ZPSxEMeVJzJsPfBE5oeKhDp3flZy9x9WoM28blep_cdaWXgnAdfjgxp1lOJ1ljG5IcdzMZtLbHAiCYIS7c99CLGqivEwHoU6Iwm3Hlo18KZSaCEBm1lb_w&__tn__=*N
mailto:info@earthgg.org.uk
https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.surveymonkey.co.uk%2Fr%2FZ79H96W&data=04%7C01%7CHeadteacher%40newlyn.cornwall.sch.uk%7Cc08593b4ef14411926e808d9a829f89d%7Caf0868f51fe749bdad44cfa6d48b67be%7C1%7C0%7C637725721334552386%7CUnk


Academic Year 2021/2022 
           
 
            Start of Term 2  
01.11.21                 INSET day—school will be closed 
02.11.21                 Beginning of term 
23.11.21                 Class 2/3 trip 
17.12.21                 End of Term  2   1pm finish 
 
                               Start of Term 3 
04.1.22                   INSET day—school will be closed 
05.1.22                   Beginning of term 
18.2.22                   End of term 3 
 
 
                               Start of Term 4 
28.2.22                   Beginning of term 
8.04.22                   End of term 4 1pm finish 
 
         
                               Start of Term 5 
25.4.22                   Beginning of term 
2.05.22                   Bank Holiday 
27.5.22                   End of term 5 
                 
 
                               Start of Term 6 
6.06.22                   Beginning of term 
22.7.22                   End of term 6 1pm finish 
 
 
   
 
 
 
 

Change of contact details 
 

Name of child/children: 
 
Name: 
 
Email address: 
 
Contact phone  number: 
 
Second contact details including name and phone number: 

 
 
 

Please return to secretary@newlyn.cornwall.sch.uk. Thank you 
 
 
 
 
 








